From: Shaina Robbins

To: Verbick, Jim

Subject: Liquor License Extension Request for The Harvey House
Date: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 3:10:26 PM

Hello Jim,

We would love to request an extension to our liquor license. We are planning on opening the
second week of June 2020. Please let me know if you need any additional information. Should
| be in attendance at the meetings requesting this extension?

Thanks again for your help!

Shaina Robbins Papach
608.213.3782

shainar@gmail.com
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